
             

             

   

 

 

        

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

       

         

 

February 21, 2023 

 

 

Dear Elena Sassower, 

 

On February 14, 2021, we received your FOIL request. 

 

Please be advised that the function of this office is to respond to requests for specific records, not 

to conduct legal research projects. If you can be more specific as to which records you would 

like copies of, we would be happy to assist you.  

 

If you have any questions or if I can be of any further assistance, please let me know. 

 

         

Sincerely, 

         

 

Fern Whyland 

      

Public Information Office 
Fern Whyland 

Records Access Officer 
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